Rotarians with Outstanding Leadership Join the
Kelowna Sunrise Rotary Club

Story by Ed Kolybaba on Jun 04, 2022

The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise welcomed Barry Reid, a retired city director and a
transfer from the Rotary Club of Penticton Sunrise, and Brad Serl, a financial advisor and a
transfer from the Rotary Club of Kalamalka, into the club’s membership on May 27th. As is
customary at the Kelowna Sunrise club, both Rotarians were formally inducted into the club
by Club Membership Chair Doreen Welsh.

Both inductees bring to the club a passion for volunteering and outstanding experience in
leadership roles within their past clubs and with District 5060.

During the induction ceremony, in addressing Barry and Brad, Membership Chair Doreen,
stated that “Sunrise Rotary will benefit from your past endeavours and skill sets to help
make the world a better place by living these values. You are given many opportunities to
serve others as a Rotarian, including community with both the young and old, and other
destinations everywhere. The when, where, and how you serve is totally up to you.”
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Barry was sponsored by club member Martha Kennedy; while Brad was sponsored by Bruce
Falkins and Marjolein Lloyd.

To learn more about the club's two inductees, read the next two "Welcome" stories.



